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Change in the release time of Statistics Finland’s data

As of 1 January 2005, Statistics Finland's notifications on the economic situation of Finland, other
statistical releases as well as media releases will be made public at 9 am on weekdays. The latest
releases can be found on our Internet pages under Press releases.

The schedule of the releases in English can be found in the Release Calendar 2005. The calendar is
updated continuously.
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